
Richard Maile 

From: 
To: 

"Philip Russell" <p,russell@russellgiles ,com> 
"Richard Maile" <rjm@richardmalle.plus.com> 
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Cc: 
Sent: 

"Warren Nienaber" <W.Nienaber@russellgiles.com>; "Chris Blarney" <c.blamey@russellgiles.com> 
24 June 2011 12:00 

Attach: 
Subject: 
Richard, 

201 0-1342-001.pdf; 2010-1342-002. pdf 
FW: Lottbridge Drove, Eastbourne 

r hope all is well with you and Carot... 

Please find attached hereto, two designs for access/junction works. Whilst one shows a left in/left out 
arrangement, that is our fall back position jf we cannot secure all-movement with ESCC, (which I believe 
we can). That all-movement design is being worked on and will be with you shortly. 

Background to the time taken to get to this point is that it took me more time than I anticipated to discuss 
this with ESCC. May I have you view, and the comments of Mr Bowerman, on the designs we propose to 
facilitate optimum development of your site (bearing in mind that a further design is on its way)? 

I would like to communicate with East Sussex Police on these designs (the all-movement and the major 
four arm junction) prior to formally consulting with ESCC, and so, subject to your comments, I win do that. 
Who else should I copy in to pre-planning emails on this matter, or would you like everything to go 
through you or an agent? May I have email addresses as appropriate please? 

For clarity, my advice is to seek to agree the all movement priority T design with the relevant Officers at 
ESCC , such that ESCC's aspirations for the new road would not be prejudiced. I fully anticipate ESCC 
asking for a hybrid of the two designs being agreed as part of a plann ing consent such that a bell-mouth 
stub for the new road is provided at the developer's expense; however I consider that we could overcome 
such a request as unreasonable, offering any land needed for the junction only. As matters stand, the 
Council's aspiration for the road does not blight your site frontage, as the entire road scheme was blight 
on your entire site. 

Best regards 

Philip Russell 

cO rgp 
RGP - Transport Planning and Infrastructure Design Consultants 

The Old Stables, Fry's Yard, Bridge Street, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 1 HP 
T: +44 (0)1483 861 681 I F: +44 (0)1483 861 682 
E: p,ru'8el l@ru8sellgiles,com I W: WWN.ru8sellgiles.com 

RGP is a tnlding name of RU5seil Giles Partnership Limited I Registered in England No. <1237910 
This Email Is confidentl.1 and Is for the Intended rec!plenl only. If you .... not II ... Int.ndad recipient, pla'le contact the author .nd 
do not dl.eloso or u.o tho contento In IIny way. Tho .uthor bears no .... "pon.,bliity for <lny leoal action or disputes arising from 
views or professional advice expressed which do not rel.ta to the business of Russell Gil" Partnership Limited. 

From: Warren Nienaber 
Sent: 24 June 2011 09:41 
To: Philip Russell 
Subject: lottbridge Drove, Eastboume 

Phil, 

Please find the attached drawings for lottbridge Drove, Eastbourne. 

Regards 
Warren 

Warren Nienaber 
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